
Friday, March 1, 2024  |  10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

On the new campus of the 
Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College
5805 E. Pickard Rd., Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858

 Ribbon cutting ceremony begins: 10 a.m.

 Open house will begin following the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

For more information, please contact:
Amanda Flaugher at aflaugher@sagchip.edu or 989.317.4815

**Non Discrimination Statement: Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College (SCTC) and its Board of Regents is committed to providing a non-discriminatory and harassment-free educational 
and working environment for all members of the Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College community, including students, faculty, administrators, staff, and visitors. It is the policy of SCTC  
that no person shall be discriminated against, excluded from participation in, denied the benefits of, or otherwise be subjected to discrimination, including harassment, in employment  
and admissions, in education, or in any program or activity for which the College is responsible, on the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, sex, gender, gender identification,  
sexual orientation, disability, age, religion, medical condition, veteran status, marital status or any other characteristic protected by institutional policy or tribal or federal law.**

*If reasonable accommodation is needed to participate, please contact Mary Pelcher, 1-989-317-4967, mpelcher@sagchip.org or 
mpelcher@sagchip.edu. Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College is committed to the full inclusion of all qualified individuals. As part of this 
commitment, Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College will ensure that persons with disabilities are provided reasonable accommodations.
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